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October is National Cyber Security Awareness Month!

Each week in October, the Cyber Security Champions Cadre will be sending some useful tips on how to stay safe and
aware at the County and at home. Below are some helpful tips to help you to avoid becoming a victim of cybercrimes.

Cybercrime Happens
Way More Than You Think

Large scale cyber attacks make the news, but that's
just the tip of the iceberg. Cybercrime is on the rise,
and the majority of attacks go unreported.

Staying Safe Starts with You!

Hackers know the easiest way to get to
County information is through YOU!
Here are tips to stay safe online:

A cyberattack every 36 seonds

43% of small/medium businesses
lack a cybersecurity defense plan

$108 million lost to fraud/scam
in only 6 months

Here's a great “mini-movie” called “A Long Day (with no Cybersecurity).” [5:43]

For questions or concerns

Please email the DTI CyberSecurity Team for assistance at DTICyberSecurity@maricopa.gov.
Looking for Prior Spotlight Editions?

Prior editions can be found at the DTI CyberSecurity Spotlight page on Clerk Connect.
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PYXdTIwdkj0
https://clerkconnect.maricopa.gov/communications/publishings/dti-cybersecurity-spotlight
https://clerkconnect.maricopa.gov/communications/publishings/dti-cybersecurity-spotlight

